
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £98.50 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Spring 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 
  

For World Book Day Miss Leetham’s class created their own version of 
George's Marvellous Medicine! Everyone had a great time using all of their 
senses to explore their creation.  
 

Not many takers for trying it afterwards though! 

Miss Marr’s class have had another fabulous Easter Egg donation for their raffle, this one comes from 
Park House Barns. 
 

Run by Autism Plus, Park House Barns offers employment opportunities for those with a diverse range 
of abilities. The work includes such things as chocolate crafting, decorating, packaging, customer 
service and administration, as well as horticulture work in their outdoor centre.  
 

Some of our own students have already spent time there making and decorating chocolates, so we’re 
very grateful for their ongoing support. We also have it on good authority that their chocolate is lush! 

So now we have the full Easter Egg 
raffle on display in all its finery! 

 

The draw takes place Friday 22 March. 
£1 for a strip of 5 tickets. 

 

All proceeds go to the Peat Rigg 
residential trip. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) 
aims to ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, 
healthy and achieving. 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number:  0300 131 2 131 Or see their website here: 
 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

 

Red Nose Day is Today! 
 

We’re having a non-uniform day.  
 

To help raise funds for this event, we ask anyone wishing to make a payment to please 
click here to make the suggested £1 donation.  

Please note that we will not be accepting cash donations in school.  
Thank you for your support. 

On Thursday 21 March, Welburn Hall will be 
celebrating Down Syndrome Awareness Day.  
 
Classes will be taking part in a range of activities, 
together with a whole school assembly about 
Down Syndrome.  
 
Some of our wonderful students are taking the 
lead, to share what Down Syndrome means to 
them. We invite all children to come to school 
wearing blue and yellow and/or odd socks on 
Thursday 21st March. 
 
Please also send your child with a pair of plain 
socks. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13770


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Head Lice and Nits  
 

Parents and carers please note – there are reports of head lice in school. 
Please remember to regularly check your child's hair and treat as necessary.  
 

Please click here to view the NHS website for further information. Thank you. 

Miss Young’s Upper Formal class have 
taken on the job of organising the Giant 
Easter Egg Raffle in support of an epilepsy 
seizure alert dog. 
 

If you would like to win this absolutely 
fabulous Giant Easter Egg – please send 
money in an envelope to class marked fao 
Helen Ward-Jackson – please put your 
name and your child’s name on the 
envelope. 
 

It’s £1 per strip of 5 tickets. 
 

Your tickets will be returned to you 

Thanks to everyone who attended last night’s Talent Troop at Helmsley Arts Centre – we’ll have 
more pictures to show you in next week’s newsletter. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


   
 

 

 
 
 

Miss Young’s Upper Formal 
class enjoyed the Career’s 
Fair at Lady Lumley’s School 
this week. 
 

One of our students 
expressed interest about 
going into the Army and 
another pupil was much 
more confident in speaking 
with potential employers and 
asking questions. 



   
 

 

 

Upper Formal 4 celebrated World Book Day with a deep dive into Charlie and the Chocolate Factory by 
Roald Dahl.  
 

Naturally, to properly celebrate this book, they had to make their very own chocolate bars!  
 

Using 3 types of chocolate, honeycomb, fudge, mini marshmallows and lemon and raspberry sprinkles, the 
students formed their own chocolate factory and came up with some marvellous creations! 


